
ASSOCIATED STUDENTS OF COLLEGE OF ALAMEDA
Regular Meeting Minutes
Monday March 9, 2020

________________________________________________________________________
A regular meeting for the Associated Students of College of Alameda was held Monday March
9, 2020 at 12:00 p.m. in F-216. President Quezon, presiding as chair. The following members
were present: Quezon, Dela Cruz, Tigas, Igot, and Roxas. Quorum was met.

The agenda was approved as presented.
Minutes from the March 2, 2020 meeting were postponed to the next meeting.

REPORTS
Treasurer Roxas reported she has not heard from Chungwai regarding budget committee

meeting information.
President Quezon reported on his meeting with the VPSS, Dr. Vasconcellos. Copies of

proposed changes to the ASCOA bylaws were also provided to members.
Director Butler reported submitting travel request forms for the Spring SSCCC General

Assembly. Updates on the Free Breakfast program, commencement and PCCD strategic plan
focus groups were also provided.

SPECIAL GUEST
President Karas attended the ASCOA meeting and shared updates on the new building;

discussed the ability for the College’s credit card to be used for certain supply purchases;
possible events the ASCOA can partner with administrator and faculty; and parking permits for
ASCOA.

STANDING BUSINESS
Treasurer Roxas moved to “approve the $13.72 processing fees for Alameda County

Environmental Health commissary kitchen permit.” Motion approved without objection.

NEW BUSINESS
Treasurer Roxas moved to “approve a budget of $6,500 for students and Director Butler

to attend National Association of Campus Activities summer programming and leadership
trainings.” Motion approved without objection.

Meeting adjourned at 1:00 p.m.

Minutes submitted by Sabrina Igot, ASCOA Secretary


